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9001 N 145 E Ave, Owasso, OK 74055 

Our Staff 

Sco� A. Carlson..………………….………………..Senior Pastor 

Kevin Laufer……....Minister to Families & Senior Adults 

Ma�hew Flindt…………...Minister of Educ./Bus. Admin. 

Ryland Russell…….…Minister of Worship & Media Arts 

Jeremy Goggans.…….…………….……….Minister to Youth 

Debra Stephens……...Director of Childhood Ministries 

Debbie Dalaeli…….…..……..Execu7ve Ministry Assistant 

Jana Oder……..………..……..Weekday Preschool Director 

 

Return Service Requested 

Dates at a Glance:Dates at a Glance:Dates at a Glance:Dates at a Glance:    
• April 28th:April 28th:April 28th:April 28th: VBS Clinic 7-9pm 

• May 5th: May 5th: May 5th: May 5th: National Day of Prayer 

• May 8th: May 8th: May 8th: May 8th: Mother’s Day  

(Special Guest Speaker, Jeanine 

Dooley and Baby Dedications) 

• May 15th: May 15th: May 15th: May 15th: Senior Sunday 

• May 15thMay 15thMay 15thMay 15th: Business Meeting 

• May 17th: May 17th: May 17th: May 17th: Senior Adults Potluck 

• May 18thMay 18thMay 18thMay 18th: Last Day of Student  

Takeover, Meals/Activities 

• May 25thMay 25thMay 25thMay 25th: No Activities 

 

Library Accepting DonationsLibrary Accepting DonationsLibrary Accepting DonationsLibrary Accepting Donations    
Our library is accepting donations of new and gently used books and DVD’s 

(both Adults and Childrens).  Any books not added to the library will be 

added to a book sale at a later date to benefit Central’s Library. There is a 

table outside the library for your donations.  Thanks Central!  

Severe Weather?Severe Weather?Severe Weather?Severe Weather?    
In the event of bad weather you may 

access info on our church Facebook 

page, the church office voice mail, 

our website (www.cbcowasso.org), or 

if you have the CBC App (with notifi-

cations turned on) you will receive 

service cancelations on your mobile 

device. 

Welcome New MembersWelcome New MembersWelcome New MembersWelcome New Members    
Avery & Axton Oder, Lilly Glenn, Marcus and Kari Lyle 

DonationsDonationsDonationsDonations    
Donations were made to the CBC Food Pantry in memory of Ruby Brewer 

by Sam and Barbra Whisenhunt and the Miracle Class.  A donation was 

made to the church library in memory of Sue Holt by Bob and Barbara Fun-

derburgh.  Donations were given to the Building Fund in memory of Sue 

Holt by the Hope Sunday School class, Ray and Anne Duckett, Bun and Joy 

Wright and Sam and Debbie Dalaeli. 

SympathySympathySympathySympathy    
To Johnny Holt and the family in the passing of his wife, Sue.  To Pete and 

Stephanie Worley in the passing of Pete’s sister, Terri.  To our GCK family in 

the passing of Lupe’ Woodward, a GCK teacher. 
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Business MeetingBusiness MeetingBusiness MeetingBusiness Meeting    
The next quarterly business meeting 

is scheduled on May 15th at 6pmMay 15th at 6pmMay 15th at 6pmMay 15th at 6pm.  

We will be taking the Lord’s Supper 

during this meeting.  Any new busi-

ness needs to be submitted to the 

office in writing by WWWWeeeeddddnnnneeeessssddddaaaayyyy,,,,    MMMMaaaayyyy    

11th11th11th11th so that it can be published in 

the bulletin that Sunday. 

Made In His Image Made In His Image Made In His Image Made In His Image     
John Carter leads a DVD-driven study on Sundays at 6pm with a discussion to compare what Evolutionists say to 

what the Bible says, inspiring audiences by looking at the  human body in all it’s wonderfully functional, fully hu-

man, and fully created in God’s image.  This study is comprised of several stand-alone classes so even if you missed 

the first few, you can still join in this interesting study.  This Sunday’s class is “Beauty in Motion”.    

National Day of Prayer BreakfastNational Day of Prayer BreakfastNational Day of Prayer BreakfastNational Day of Prayer Breakfast    
The National Day of Prayer is May 5th May 5th May 5th May 5th and 

there is a special Prayer Breakfast at 6am6am6am6am 

held at Owasso First Assembly of God.  Tick-

ets are $5 at the door, but as a courtesy to 

the host church, please email Debbie Dalaeli 

(Debbie.dalaeli@cbcowasso.org) to let her 

know if you plan to attend so we can give 

them an approximate head count.    

Mother’s Day at CentralMother’s Day at CentralMother’s Day at CentralMother’s Day at Central    
While Pastor Scott was recently in Israel for a Biblical Archeology study trip, he met Jeanine 

Dooley from Huntsville, Texas.  After hearing her story of God’s grace and mercy in the midst 

of horrific storms he asked if she would be willing to come and share her story with our church 

on Mother’s day.  She graciously accepted. Jeanine’s story will bring tears to your eyes but 

also great hope to your heart of how faithful our God is in the midst of the storm.  
 

Here is a little about Jeanine:  

Jeanine Dooley grew up in Houston and graduated from Houston Baptist University with a 

degree in ESL/Bilingual Education.  After graduation, Jeanine met her husband Steve, and 

they moved to Huntsville, Texas where they both taught school, Jeanine in public schools and Steve in the prison 

system. They had one son, Jordan, and two daughters Candy and Krystal. Jeanine has taught Adult Sunday School 

and facilitated support group ministries within her church. In 1983-1985, God called Steve and Jeanine's children 

home to heaven and in 2009, Steve joined them. While life has certainly had its valleys for this family, Jeanine has 

hung on for dear life to God's promise of Romans 8:28 and has found God to be faithful. In 2012, Jeanine made her 

first trip to Israel where God begin to place salvation for Jewish people on her heart. As a result, she is a volunteer 

now with Chosen People Ministries in the state of Texas.  Jeanine will be sharing her story in both of our morning 

worship services on Mother’s day, May 8th at 8:15 and 10:45am.Mother’s day, May 8th at 8:15 and 10:45am.Mother’s day, May 8th at 8:15 and 10:45am.Mother’s day, May 8th at 8:15 and 10:45am.   
 

Also on May 8th we will be taking up a special offering to benefit the Baptist Children’s Home and Baptist Retire-

ment Village and Debra Stephens will have our Baby Dedications during the 10:45am service. 

SS Leaders PicturesSS Leaders PicturesSS Leaders PicturesSS Leaders Pictures    
All Sunday School leadership 

will be getting pictures taken 

on May 1st May 1st May 1st May 1st between 8-11am. 

Mason Jar LuncheonMason Jar LuncheonMason Jar LuncheonMason Jar Luncheon    
The Women’s Ministry’s Ma-

son Jar luncheon is being 

rescheduled.  Date is TBA.TBA.TBA.TBA. 

VBS Training THIS THURSDAYVBS Training THIS THURSDAYVBS Training THIS THURSDAYVBS Training THIS THURSDAY    
Thursday, April 28th (7-9pm) is a VBS Clinic, those attending will receive their VBS tee for free. If you haven’t signed 

up yet, Jeremy still has spots available in VBX and Debra is still in need of ‘tour guides’!  VBS will be July 10th-14th. 



Pastor’s Discovery ClassPastor’s Discovery ClassPastor’s Discovery ClassPastor’s Discovery Class    
The next Pastor’s Discovery ClassPastor’s Discovery ClassPastor’s Discovery ClassPastor’s Discovery Class will be 

May 22nd at 6pmMay 22nd at 6pmMay 22nd at 6pmMay 22nd at 6pm, however you can sign 

up now.  A light meal will be provided as 

well as childcare.  This class is open to 

guests, prospective members and anyone 

wanting to know more about CBC, what 

we believe and where we are going as a 

church. Please register by contacting Deb-

bie Dalaeli in the church office by email at:

(Debbie.Dalaeli@cbcowasso.org) at least a 

week in advance to receive class materials, 

reserve your meal and to request childcare 

if needed. 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    
    

Trip To Israel This FallTrip To Israel This FallTrip To Israel This FallTrip To Israel This Fall    
Join Pastor Scott on a trip of a lifetime as he will co-lead a tour to Israel this October 24thOctober 24thOctober 24thOctober 24th    through November 3rdthrough November 3rdthrough November 3rdthrough November 3rd. We 

will be joining Dr. Richard Freeman with Chosen People Ministries for this very unique journey through the Holy Lands. 

The cost is $3,995 per person from Newark. This includes your airfare, hotels, two meals a day, travel inside of Israel 

and much more. Space is limited. For more information please contact Pastor Scott, Debbie in the church office (by 

email at Debbie.Dalaeli@cbcowasso.org) or visit ScottCarlson.org for more information.  

Baby Shower Baby Shower Baby Shower Baby Shower ----    Save the Date!Save the Date!Save the Date!Save the Date!    
It’s a baby shower for Jeff and Breanna Payne on May 7th from 10-noon in 

the Fellowship Hall.  It’s a boy!  They are registered at Target & Amazon.  

Senior Adults Game Night Senior Adults Game Night Senior Adults Game Night Senior Adults Game Night     
Join us for a potluck and game night on 

May 17th from 4:30-7pm in Fellowship 

Hall.  Bring a dish to share, games to play 

and we will have a short devotional. 

Access ACSAccess ACSAccess ACSAccess ACS    
Have you ever wondered the best way to get specific information that might be obtained from a church directory?  We 

have an online software called Access ACS and if you are a member of one of our Sunday School classes then you can 

set up your own account on Access ACS.  This allows you access to our entire church directory either by family unit or 

individual, with or without pictures.  The best part of Access ACS is that you have full control on how much information 

you want to include about your family.  It can be just the family names, your address, a phone number and or even an 

email address including your picture we took when you joined the church!  If you are not set up on Access ACS just call 

the church office and ask for Charlotte Farr or Matt Flindt.  It is safe and secure.  Only you know the password to get 

into your account.    

APEPTAPEPTAPEPTAPEPT    
If you are new to Central you may or may not have heard the term 

“APEPT” used.  APEPT is the survey tool we use to find out how you are 

wired missionally to respond to reaching out to a lost world.  We believe 

that Ephesians 4:11-13 describes how, as Christians, God has wired us to 

either think as Apostles, Prophets, Evangelists, Pastoral or as a Teach-

er.  Our definition of each of these are based on a role and not a church-

called position.  Taking the short 20 question online survey will show you 

your highest score and the report will provide some initial information on 

how God can use how He created you, to reach a lost world.   
 

Remember, God is a missional God.  His mission is redemption of the 

world.  Go to our website: www.cbcowasso.org and look for the APEPT 

icon towards the bottom of the page.  Take the survey and then a full re-

port emailed will be emailed to Matt Flindt and he will contact you to dis-

cuss the results.  If you have taken the survey and not seen your results 

contact Matt Flindt in the church office.  

Wednesday MealWednesday MealWednesday MealWednesday Meal    
Wednesday meals Wednesday meals Wednesday meals Wednesday meals are served from 5:305:305:305:30----6:15pm 6:15pm 6:15pm 6:15pm in the Fellowship Hall.  You must sign up (by calling the 

office by noon Monday or signing up on the South bulletin board.  Meals are $5 per adult portion, $2.50 

per half portion or kids meal.  Little ones ages 3 and under are free. Menu options:  May 4th:May 4th:May 4th:May 4th: Manicotti, 

Mixed Veggies, Garlic Bread, Salad Bar and Dessert.  Kids Menu is Spaghetti, Garlic Bread, Salad Bar and 

Dessert.  May 11th:May 11th:May 11th:May 11th: Chicken Macaroni Bake, Green Beans, Carrots, Salad Bar, Roll and Dessert.  The Kids 

Menu is the same this day in a smaller portion.  May 18th: May 18th: May 18th: May 18th: Fried Chicken, Mashed Potatoes, Green Beans, 

Salad Bar and Dessert.  The Kids Menu will also be the same but in a smaller portion. 
 

Wednesdays This Summer at CentralWednesdays This Summer at CentralWednesdays This Summer at CentralWednesdays This Summer at Central    
Starting June 1st-July 27th, Central will be having a special family worship service on Wednesday evenings 

in the Sanctuary led by Pastor Scott and Ryland. Childcare will be available for newborns through age 3 for 

the entire service and children ages 4-Kindergarten will leave right before Pastor Scott’s message. We will 

have special children’s printed guides available for our kids to follow during the message. This Summer 

Pastor Scott will be teaching through the beatitudes found in Matthew 5:3-12. This will be a wonderful 

time for the church to gather as one during the Summer and to further develop loving relationships for the 

family.  We will provide a snack dinner at 5:30 for a reduced price but you will still need to get reservation. 

(Example, on June 1st the menu is Chicken Salad Sandwich, Salad Bar and Cookies.  Kids will get PB&J’s 

as their sandwich.)  

John 3:16 Summer Missions ProjectJohn 3:16 Summer Missions ProjectJohn 3:16 Summer Missions ProjectJohn 3:16 Summer Missions Project    
Save the date, July 5th-7th for a missions project at John 3:16.  Jeremy needs at least 10 adults and lots of 

students to make this event (2 ministry days and 1 field trip day) a success.  Please contact Jeremy Gog-

gans if you would be willing to serve in this mission opportunity as soon as possible (email Jere-

my.Goggans@cbcowasso.org) and sign up in the Youth Room. 

Central has chosen a new camp for both our older 

kids and teens!  It is Summit Camp at Grand Lake 

Baptist Assembly in Grove.  Our youth tried this camp 

out last summer and LOVED it, so this year we are 

also having two of our camps here!  Kids that will have completed the 6th grade can choose to attend ei-

ther the kids camp or the youth camp. 

Kids Camp, 3rdKids Camp, 3rdKids Camp, 3rdKids Camp, 3rd----6th Grade, June 7th6th Grade, June 7th6th Grade, June 7th6th Grade, June 7th----10th10th10th10th    
We need to get a headcount ASAP of approximately how many campers (currently in the 3rd-6th grade) so 

they can reserve us a cabin!  Please email Debra (debra.stephens@cbcowasso.org) and put CAMP in the 

subject line.  Please include your child’s name, grade and if you wish to attend as an Adult Helper.  Also, 

please invite your child’s friends!  The rate is $125 per camper.  Parent/Camper meeting is May 11th at Parent/Camper meeting is May 11th at Parent/Camper meeting is May 11th at Parent/Camper meeting is May 11th at 

7:30pm in the Fellowship Hall, please make plans to attend if you have a child attending camp.7:30pm in the Fellowship Hall, please make plans to attend if you have a child attending camp.7:30pm in the Fellowship Hall, please make plans to attend if you have a child attending camp.7:30pm in the Fellowship Hall, please make plans to attend if you have a child attending camp.    

Youth Camp, 6thYouth Camp, 6thYouth Camp, 6thYouth Camp, 6th----12th Grade, June 13th12th Grade, June 13th12th Grade, June 13th12th Grade, June 13th----17th17th17th17th    
The Parent/Camper meeting is May 11th at 7:30pm in the Youth Hall.  Please plan to attend! 

Day Camp (1st and 2nd Grade)Day Camp (1st and 2nd Grade)Day Camp (1st and 2nd Grade)Day Camp (1st and 2nd Grade)    
This camp will still be held at Camp Tulakogee, August 1st-3rd.  More details to come later this summer. 

Senior Sunday!  May 15thSenior Sunday!  May 15thSenior Sunday!  May 15thSenior Sunday!  May 15th    
We will be recognizing our graduating Seniors in the 10:45am service on Sunday, May 15th. Seniors, make 

sure you return your forms and get a photo to Jeremy ASAP.  You should’ve received a letter in the mail 

with the all the details if you have a graduating Senior.   


